## THE TOBACCO INSTI

ETEL-G SANTA ANA CANTON BOAD STIE 300 EXCENSELL CHOIC

ECNALD L. SALBANA Bennine' Director 714 7784735

January 12, 1986

Ms. Roxara Kopetman L.A. Times/Orange County Edition 1375 Sunflower Ave. Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Dear Roxana:

As we discused, I am forwarding to you testimony given by Dr. Philip Witorsch and Mr. Grey Robertson at the January 7th Anaheim City Council Meeting.

I believe it is significant that the council determined second-hand smoke or E.T.S., is a "possible" health hazard and should not be claimed as a proven hazard. We have made available these experts' testimony at other area bearings and to date no "expert" from the other side has appeared to contradict their testimony.

You mentioned that you talked to Allan Hughes from the chamber and I have also included for your information their letter of opposition to the City Council.

Also included is a news release from the AFL/CIO on the Surgeon General's latest report and an attitude study just completed comparing anti-smoking activist attitudes vs those of the general public. The results were interesting.

If I can be of any additional assistance to you, please don't hesitate to call.

Sincerely.

Ronald L.

Regional Director

RS:yvs

TI DN 0012363

NATIONAL OFFICE • 1875 | STREET, NORTHWEST • WASHINGTON, DC 20006 • 202 457-4800